Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 10:51 AM
Subject: Thank You!!

Hello Golfers!

| just wanted to say THANK YOU so much to everyone that attended the

32" Annual Wesley Open Golf Tournament.
It turned out to be an enjoyable day for all.

We are thrilled to announce that this year’s tournament raised over
$87,000 for Wesley Youth Housing! We couldn’t have reached this
milestone without your generous support.

These contributions will make a lasting impact on the lives of young
individuals facing homelessness in Hamilton.

Please feel free to reach out if you have further questions about the
work at Wesley or how you can continue to help, and again thank you.

Hope to see you all again next year!

With gratitude,
Sheba

Sheba Khan (she/her)

Manager, Resource Development
P 905 528 5629 x 203



